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Your letter dated 25™ June, 2015

Dear Mr. President, dear friends of TURSAB,
thank you very much for your letter dated 25" of June 2015.

We are taking your concerns regarding the introduction of the Lufthansa Group distribution charge
cost (DCC) system very serious and have asked our law firm to evaluate you concerns.

We kindly ask you to find their evaluation attached. We believe that the introduction of the DCC is
in line with Turkish laws and regulations.

We are ready to discuss your concerns and present the concept in detail to the TURSAB
members anytime.

Please let us know if you think another presentation of the concept would be helpful.

Yours sincerely

Deutsche Lufthansa AG
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